
  
 

 

Valley Oak Elementary School  

Wildcat Weekly 
Julie Duwe, Principal                                                                                         Courtney Wicks, G.I.S. 

MON. 2/15 TUES. 2/16 WED. 2/17 THUR. 2/18 FRI. 2/19 
 

The Positivity Project Character Strength of the week is  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Gr. 2   Homework Club 

4:00PM-5:00PM    Zoom 

 

 

Character Counts! Day 

Wear your shirts!! 

 

Gr. 5    Math Intervention 

 8:00AM-9:00AM    Zoom 
 
 

Gr. 6    Homework Club 

1:15PM-2:15PM    Zoom 
 
 

Spelling Bee Test 

In Person 

1:30PM    MPR 
 
 

Gr. 2   Homework Club 

 4:00PM-5:00PM    Zoom 
 

 

CUSD Board Meeting 

6:30PM   YouTube 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Gr. 5   Homework Club 

  3:00PM-4:00PM    Zoom 

 
Gr. 2   Homework Club 

 4:00PM-5:00PM    Zoom 

 

  

Spirit Day! 

Wear your spirit wear! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Gr. 5    Homework Club 

  3:00PM-4:00PM    Zoom 
 

 

 

No School 

Pepperoni Pizza Pocket  

Vegetable - Variety 

Fruit Variety 

100% Fruit Juice, Milk 

*Meal Pick Up for kids ages 

1-18 is 6:30am -7:30AM at 

Clovis West High School and 

Kastner. 

Chicken Alfredo/ Roll 

Vegetable - Variety 

Fruit Variety 

100% Fruit Juice, Milk 

Chicken Drumstick/Roll  

Vegetable - Variety 

Fruit Variety 

100% Fruit Juice, Milk 

No School   *Menu Subject to Change *Menu Subject to Change    *Menu Subject to Change    *Menu Subject to Change 
 

 

Principal’s Message 
 

Dear Valley Oak Families, 

It was a wonderful week on the VO campus as we were able to welcome more students to 

in-person learning. I was in awe of how so many students have grown and changed. It has 

been a long road and our students have been so resilient. I’m hopeful as the COVID rates 

continue to decline, we will be less and less restricted. Unfortunately, we do not have any 

information at this time, but the decline is a positive step in the right direction. 

I want to take a moment to thank all of YOU! I know that no one thought they would be 

teaching their child from home this year. We so appreciate all you are doing on your end 

to help keep your child motivated and working hard this year.  

Gratefully, 

Julie Duwe 

Principal 

 
 

 

VOPC 
 

Did you know that you can generate donations while shopping at no extra cost? Simply 

start your shopping at smile.amazon.com/ch/20-2439388 to confirm "Valley Oak Parent 

Club" as your charity of choice, and AmazonSmile will donate a portion of your eligible 

purchase price to our organization.  
 

 

Sal’s Fund‐Raising Voucher Sale 
 

 

Thank you for supporting our Sal’s fundraiser! For $20, you’ll receive a Sal’s voucher 

good for either one dozen enchiladas (ground beef, shredded beef, chicken or cheese) or 

one dozen bean and cheese burritos.  When redeeming your voucher simply call your 

order in, let Sal’s know that you have a fundraiser Food Voucher to redeem. To place 

your voucher order please email the Parent Club @ valleyoakparentclub@gmail.com or 

text (518) 339-7508. Exact cash or checks made payable to “VOPC” can be 

dropped off at the front office. 

 

Kindergarten Registration 
 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2021-22 school year 

will be held daily, beginning Wednesday, March 3rd.  

To be eligible to register for Kindergarten, a child 

must reach 5 years of age on or before September 

1, 2021. School sites will be utilizing an online pre-

registration process. The pre-registration process 

will be available starting on Thursday, February 

25th and can be accessed on the CUSD website 

(https://www.cusd.com). Parents will be able to fill 

out their child's registration form and attach 

enrollment documents or make an appointment to 

drop off enrollment documents to their resident 

school. If parent(s) or guardian(s) need help with the 

online kindergarten pre-registration process, they may 

go to their resident school during school hours 

beginning Wednesday, March 3rd.  
 

Transitional Kindergarten will be offered for the 2021-22 

school year. To be eligible to register for Transitional 

Kindergarten, a child must turn 5 years between the 

dates of September 2 - December 2, 2021.  Transitional 

Kindergarten is the first year of a two-year Kindergarten 

program (year one -Transitional Kindergarten and year 

two - Kindergarten) that uses a modified Kindergarten 

curriculum that is age and developmentally appropriate. 

Transitional Kindergarten registration will use the 

same online system as mentioned above for 

Kindergarten. 
 

Upcoming Events  
 

2/25    Online TK/Kindergarten Pre-Registration Begins 

3/03    2021/2022 TK/Kindergarten Registration Begins 

3/29 - 4/5 Spring Break- NO SCHOOL 

 

https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=7ESY3O3L42I7&K=A8VK02AN8LWM&M=urn:rtn:msg:20210209160339de90643736994e14be632a9ec2a0p0na&R=1RI1W03RWTCSU&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F20-2439388%3Fref%3Dorg_em_ch_smi_vd_x_mkt&H=BBPUQFYXDVHJEXZQ0HGUZFMADI0A

